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Wong, Tamarra

From: Ying Duan 
Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2019 5:38 PM
To: Public Hearing
Subject: comments on 6161 Cambie St (Alliance Francaise) public hearing

To Whom it May Concern, 
 
My name is Ying Duan. I am living  very close to 6161 Cambie St. After I read the proposal 
of 6161 Cambie St, I am worried about the parking spaces they have. Right now their parking spaces are very 
tight, and a lot of their cars have to park in the back street between Cambie and Ash Street and cause a lot of 
inconvenience for the residents in the neighborhood. After development, they will have more offices to offer 
more courses, and I believe they will expect more students and more cars. 31 parking spaces are not enough and 
they will have more cars parking on the back street, which is unacceptable. I hope you can reconsider their 
proposal and request them to add more parking spaces. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Ying Duan 
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